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To: DevelopmentPlan@midulstercouncil.org 

Subject: Response to draft Plan Strategy on behalf of Lidl NI 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

Please find attached response to the draft Plan Strategy on behalf of Lidl Northern Ireland. 

Regards, 

Dermot Monaghan 

MBA Planning 
Town Planning & Licensing Consultants 

4 College House, Citylink Business Park, Belfast, BT12 4HQ 

www.mbaplannino.com 

This email is solely intended for the recipient identified above ('intended recipient'). The contents of this email are 

confidential and may be subject to legal professional privilege. Only the intended recipient may rely on the contents 

of this email. The contents of this email do not express the views of Mid Ulster District Council ("the Council") unless 

otherwise clearly stated. The sender (including the Council) cannot guarantee that this message or any attachment 

is virus free. Any person who opens or otherwise accesses an email from the sender in the future does so at their 

own risk and acknowledges and agrees that the sender (and the Council) is not responsible for any loss or damage 

suffered by any person. Privacy Information As a public body, the Council may be required to disclose this email (or 

any response to it) under Data Protection and/or Freedom of Information legislation, unless the information 

contained is covered by an exemption. The Council treats your personal data in compliance with the legislation. To 

learn more about how your data is processed please go to www.midulstercouncil.org/privacy. If you receive this 

email in error please immediately report the error to the sender and permanently delete this email from all storage 

devices. 
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